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Greenwich Club is a fellowship of and for unmarried adults living in Fairfield, Westchester and surrounding counties, sponsored by Christ Church
Greenwich. Members are offered an opportunity to work and play together, to become better acquainted with each other and with themselves. To
join, please download an application from our website (www.GreenwichClub.org). Annual dues are $45.

Join Us at the Labor Day Barbecue (by Lew)

Sunday, September 5th, 2 PM
You Can’t Miss This One!

Lew Clark’s address:
24 Creeping Hemlock Rd.
Norwalk, CT 06851

The Greenwich Club is having a whopping good
barbecue on Sunday, September 5th (raindate
Sept. 6th) on Labor Day weekend at the home of
Lew Clark. 
Outdoor cooking will be done by our chefs extraor-
dinaire with ample supplementary delights. What a
way to end the summer! The intent here is to kick
off our Fall season. 
The cost will be $25 per member, $30 non-mem-
bers...so it will be a benefit to have paid your dues.
You are encouraged to bring guests as prospective
members, but you must RSVP so we know the
food count. 

PLEASE BRING YOUR
OWN CHAIR FOR 
COMFORT AND 
SOCIAL DISTANCING.

SOFT DRINKS WILL BE
AVAILABLE. PLEASE
BRING ANY ADDITIONAL
BEVERAGES YOU
WOULD LIKE TO HAVE. 

Directions to Lew Clark’s home:
24 Creeping Hemlock, Norwalk, CT
I-95 to Exit 15 or Merritt Pkwy. exit 39B. At
the end of the Route 7 Connector, turn right.
Turn left at next light (DMV in front of you)
onto Route 7. At next light, immediately 
before Walmart, turn right. Go up hill to the
first right, Creeping Hemlock. No. 24 is at the
top of the hill on left. Green house, white trim.
Park on street or pull up onto grass in front 
of the house. 

RSVP to:

Peggy Pryor, 914-763-8395 or peggyp@prodigy.net

Send check by September 2nd made out to 

Greenwich Club to:

Peggy Pryor

35 Truesdale Lake Drive

South Salem, NY 10590
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Our specially catered August Lobsterfest was a
fun gathering for 40 members and guests. 

And a beautiful afternoon it was at Tod’s Point
(Greenwich) on Long Island Sound.  

OUTDOOR WEEKLY
CONCERTS AT THE
PARK OVERLOOK-
ING GREENWICH
HARBOR. There was
a nice selection of
music genres for those
of us who joined the
crowd.



September/October 2021

CORNER
WEEKLY WED. MEETINGS: Christ Church has
given us permission to hold weekly evening meetings
Sept. through Dec. However, due to the new develop-
ments with COVID, we have not chosen a start date.
Please watch emails in Sept. or Oct. for updates. 
SAVE THE DATE: Wednesday, October 27 – 

we will try to hold a Halloween Party. Watch e-blasts for info.
Friday, Feb. 11 – CURTAIN CALL KWESKIN THEATRE
"Into the Woods". We will not be taking reservations until we
understand COVID implications.
CHANGES ON THE GC BOARD: (see also Newsletter
masthead pg. 4)
l Carolyn Moller – Recording Secretary
l Diane Caldwell – Membership (thank you to Dottie for past
contributions)
l Open position – Meetup Coordinator
Further info will be provided via e-blast when we know more
about future COVID status.

B
O

A
R

D

Page 3

Join Greenwich Club for an excursion to the one-of-a-kind

Lewisboro Library’s 60th Fair, a true country fair held on a

unique early 20th century farm and the library’s major

fundraiser. There’s something for everyone: books (in the

farmhouse), “Attic Treasures” (overflowing the large barn

and with real bargain prices), a car show, music, food, 

vendor booths and more, and it happens rain or shine. 

Many activities are outside.

At noon look for GC President Pat Daigle at the Library

Trustee’s booth (near the farmhouse). Or you may find

Peggy Pryor helping out at the barn. If you want to know

more, Google “Lewisboro Library Fair.” Carpools may want

to organize themselves at the Christ Church parking lot.

Allow about 40 minutes for travel time from there.

For info: Peggy Pryor (peggyp@prodigy.net, 914-763-8395)

WHAT: Lewisboro Library’s 60th Fair

WHEN: Saturday, September 18th

TIME: 10:00 am to 4:00 pm

WHERE: Onatru Farm, 99 Elmwood Rd., South Salem, NY 10590

COUNTRY FAIR EXCURSION - Lewisboro Library’s 60th Fair

DIRECTIONS: From Merritt Exit 38 go north on Rt. 123 to Vista, NY. Continue north on Rt 123 approxi-
mately 1-1/2 miles to Shady Lane and turn right. Go to the end (about 1/2 mile), turn left and Onatru
Farm is just on the right. Park.

NOTE: We will not have details on this event until late
2021, depending on Pandemic limitations. James Lapine
and Stephen Sondheim take everyone's favorite storybook
characters and bring them together for a timeless, yet rel-
evant, piece... and a rare modern classic. The Tony
Award-winning book and score are both enchanting and
touching. The story follows a Baker and his wife, who wish
to have a child; Cinderella, who wishes to attend the
King’s Festival; and Jack, who wishes his cow would give
milk. When the Baker and his wife learn that they cannot
have a child because of a Witch's curse, the two set off on
a journey to break the curse. Everyone’s wish is granted,
but the consequences of their actions return to haunt them
later with disastrous results. Andrea Anthony, Organizer

SAVE THE DATE
FRIDAY, FEB. 11, 2022
“INTO THE WOODS”
KWESKIN THEATRE

STAMFORD CT
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Greenwich Club 
www.GreenwichClub.org

Email: greenwichclubct@gmail.com
GREENWICH CLUB BOARD
Patrick Daigle, President, patrick.l.daigle@icloud.com
Peggy Pryor, Treasurer, peggyp@prodigy.net
Carolyn Möller, Secretary, doubledot08@gmail.com
Diane Caldwell, Membership, dsc0626@gmail.com
Lew Clark, Director, lewiswc2002@yahoo.com
Ellen Murdock, Interim Advisor, emurdock0529@gmail.com

Andrea Anthony, Social Chair; Newsletter/Website
edwardsairport@gmail.com

Maryellen Vassallo, Monday Dinner Coordinator, 
mvassallo55@gmail.com

Winnie Walsh, Hospitality Chair, winsome13@ optonline.net
Diane Caldwell, Communications Chair, Co-chair, Outreach

dsc0626@gmail.com
Carolyn Möller, Co-chair, Outreach, doubledot08@gmail.com
Lynn Russo, Newsletter Editor/Design,
lynnrusso1204@yahoo.com
Open Position: Meetup Site Coordinator

For the monthly hiking schedule, directions and
other information go to: www.thehikinggroup.com

Meetup site: http://www.meetup.com/The-Hiking-Group-
Ct-NY

HIKING

The Book Group is starting back up in Sep-
tember! It normally meets on the fourth Thurs-

day of the month at 1:30 p.m. at Ann Sexton’s house, 57 Drum
Hill Lane, Stamford, CT. Ann is a former librarian, and all books
selected for discussion are of interest to both men and women.
New members are always welcome. For more information:
Call Ann Sexton, 203-968-8090

BOOK CLUB
Zody’s 19th Hole, E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Course, 451 Stillwater
Rd., Stamford, CT From I-95 N: Take exit 6/Harvard Ave. At end of
ramp, go straight one block. Turn left at next light onto West Ave., go
straight across Post Road, then bear left around island, turning onto
Stillwater Ave. Continue on Stillwater about 1/8 mi. On your right you
will see golf course. Turn into parking lot. From I-95 S: turn right off of
exit 6 onto West Ave., then follow the directions above.

DIRECTIONS:

“Like” Greenwich Club for Singles
on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ 

greenwichclubforsingles/

If you are a Facebook user, please
‘like’ our page so you can keep up with
the latest happenings, invites, and pictures!

Monday Night Dinners
Zody’s, 6:30 PM

451 Stillwater Ave. Stamford, CT 203-359-1919

If another restaurant is selected, 
an e-blast will inform 
people of the change.

Contact: Maryellen Vassallo
mvassallo55@gmail.com

THE NEWSLETTER IS ALWAYS EASILY AVAILABLE FOR
QUICK INFO. GO TO: www.greenwichclub.org. The first
page is the HOME PAGE. In the right column under “UPCOMING
EVENTS” you can click on the current newsletter. Also in the
right column is a box for “CURRENT ANNOUNCEMENTS,”
only used for last-minute changes. Try clicking on each Tab 
for info and history. For any questions contact: Andrea 
Anthony 203-532-5569.


